
As a mother and American citizen I believe that it is of upmost importance that we pass this bill 
in order to promote the medical industry to be honest and forthcoming in its information 
regarding vaccination and their associated health risks. I believe that pharmaceutical companies 
should be held accountable for any lack in transparency regarding vaccinations or other drugs. 
Whether a citizen is for or against a vaccination, it is a God-given right to maintain the liberty to 
make medical treatment decisions for yourself and children. I oppose any legislation that inhibits 
this Constitutional right and believe that withholding any information that may prevent an 
individual from making a said sound medical treatment decision is an infringement on this right. 
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